
 

 

 

 

Tena koutou Parents/Caregivers, 
 

Book week has been a great opportunity to celebrate books  

and reading. The children have been engaged in numerous  

activities that have encouraged reading and lots of sharing  

together. A big thanks to our wonderful Library team for  

their creativity and enthusiasm.  
 

 

 

Our first Year 6 student leader to share 

with us was Malakai Campbell last 

week. Malakai did a great job telling us 

how he seeks to be wearing the armour 

of God. The message that God is 

always with us and following Him is the 

most important thing was an excellent 

reminder - thank you Malakai! 

 

 

The children from A1 and A2 delighted us this past week as they 

hosted our Primary assembly.  How brave they all were leading 

us in songs and sharing their learning - well done! 

 
 

Mon 9th June – Thurs 12th June 
 

Tues 10th June – Waipuna park 
 

Friday 20th June 
 

Tues 24th June – Rotorua 
 

Wed 25th June – 8am – 7.30pm – Primary 
school closed for instruction. 
 

Fri 27th June 
 

 

Tues 15th July 
 

Wed 16th & Thurs 17th July – PAC foyer 
 

 
 

Our Vision 
To be a Christian learning 

community of excellence where 
lives are ran ormed  

               Facebook: @bethlehemcollege 
               Instagram: @bethlehemcollege_nz 
               Website: Enrolled Families 

 

https://www.facebook.com/bethlehemcollege
https://www.instagram.com/bethlehemcollege_nz/
https://www.beth.school.nz/contact/enrolled-families


 

 

 
 

As part of the flight theme, Te Kari were treated to a visit from 2 pilots this week. A huge thank you 
to parents Matt & Lara Cook for sharing with the children - they were all delighted and excited to 
hear about flying big planes! 



 

 

C1 children have been working on the 
writer’s toolbox sentences within the  
context of learning about how life was 
for the soldiers in World War 1.  
Here are some amazingly descriptive  
pieces that some children have written. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

             Serving to keep us safe… 
Thank you to our Chapel crossing wardens  
           for helping each afternoon!

One of the joys of parenting is being able to read to and 
with our children. Sometimes though we wonder what 
books to read. This link for finding books may be just what 
you need. LINK 
 
Our last 3 weeks for the term we are looking forward to lots 
more fun learning around our God has purpose theme, 
celebrating Matariki and parent, student, teacher 
conferences to wrap up the term. Thank you as always for 
your wonderful support as we work together. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
Ngā mihi,  
Karen. 

 

https://www.focusonthefamily.com/parenting/how-to-find-great-books-to-read-to-your-kids/


 

 

Let’s Paint Te Wairoa Marae! Vote for BC daily 
between 1st-31st June 2025 and share with friends and 
family. (You can also vote at the info desk at Tauranga 
Crossing, which counts for 2 votes.) The project with the 
most community votes wins! www.taurangacrossing.co.nz/local-legends-cast-your-vote 

 

Right Now Media: Enjoy Right Now Media as part of the BC community, including parenting 
resources, personal devotions and professional development content for parents, safe Biblical 
kids content (no ads), and support for parents to disciple their kids with confidence. 
https://app.rightnowmedia.org/join/bethstudents 

 

Parenting in an Online World with Rob Cope: Monday 11 August: 2 sessions 3.30 and 
6.30 pm.  As part of the Bethlehem College community it is strongly recommended that at least 
one parent from each family (preferably both) of Y0-13 students attend to help us navigate this 
issue together as a community. This is a 2 hour presentation for adults only. Tickets are $11.43 
each and registration here.  

 

Worship Week: Join us for Worship Week at the BC Chapel 9-12 June from 7 am to 5 pm 
daily. Be our guest or sign up here to perform with instruments, singing, reading, dancing, drama, 
art and more. Worship Week is in support of the World Vision 40 Hour Challenge – get involved 
by joining the BC Team. 

 

Winter Warm-Up Concert: Join us at the BC Performing Arts Centre for a special music 
showcase on Mon 16 June at 7 pm. Sit back and enjoy being entertained by the BC Music 

Department’s choirs, orchestras, bands and more. Gold coin donation.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.taurangacrossing.co.nz/local-legends-cast-your-vote
https://app.rightnowmedia.org/join/bethstudents
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/parenting-in-an-online-world-with-rob-cope-tickets-1281869097979?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.beth.school.nz/worship-week
https://www.worldvision.org.nz/connect/40-hour-challenge/how-to-do-the-40-hour-challenge/
https://fundraise.worldvision.org.nz/fundraisers/BethlehemCollege


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


